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Dear Family and Friends,

As we reach the end of another academic year, | am filled with gratitude and reflection. This past year
has brought significant changes to our school community.

Firstly, we are bidding farewell to three cherished teachers who are retiring or
embarking on new adventures. Their dedication and passion for education have
left an indelible mark on our school, and we will miss them dearly.

We are also welcoming a new principal, Mrs. Cynthia Layton. She attended
LACS as a child and grew up in our community and has a heart for our students.

This fall, | will be focusing on facility maintenance and property management for
the school. This change allows me to contribute in a different capacity, ensuring
that our school environment remains safe,
functional, and welcoming for all. | am looking s —
forward to working closely with Mrs. Layton as we
strive to enhance our school community together.

Our family is also thriving. Olivia and Naomi have
successfully completed their university year, and
Elijah has finished 9th grade. We are grateful for
their accomplishments and look forward to seeing
what the future holds for them.

We are deeply appreciative of your continued
support, both financially and through your prayers.
Your generosity makes it possible for us to serve
our school and community effectively. As we move
into this new season, we ask for your prayers for
guidance, strength, and wisdom.

Thank you for standing with us and for being a vital part of our journey.

The Peters Family:
Doug & Cynthia, Olivia, Naomi, Elijah
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